St Barnabas' Church of England (VA) Primary School

Newsletter Friday 19th March 2021

Each child is uniquely created and loved by God.

" www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Our **School Christian Values** are Aspiration, Love, Trust, Perseverance, Reconciliation and Compassion. With Father John this week we have been continuing to look at the Christian Year, especially Lent. We also found out more about Shakespeare to support our learning this week.

Reminders

Please can we ask that we have no chocolate nut spread in sandwiches as we have children who are allergic to nuts in school.

Chocolate should be in moderation and we ask that the children do not have other sweets in their pack lunch boxes

PE days

^^^^^^

Year R – Friday

Year 1 – Wednesday and Thursday

Year 2 – Monday and Thursday

Year 3 – Tuesday and Thursday

Year 4 – Friday

Year 5 – Tuesday and Thursday

Year 6 – Friday pm

Team Points



- 1. Disciples
- 2. Angels
- 3. Saints
- 4. Kingdom



This week:

This week we have been celebrating Shakespeare and the importance of storytelling. All the children have enjoyed



finding out about different Shakespeare plays and we look forward to seeing the final results today. Do have a look at your class blog to see some of the children's work.

This week we have also enjoyed listening to stories read by the school staff and also some of the children reading their own stories too. Again, you can find these in the class blogs and also in our reading blog.

Today we are not only celebrating Red Nose Day but also having our own World Book Day to end our celebrations. I look forward to seeing the different characters who will be joining us today.

Thank you again to everyone who is supporting the Hands-Face-Space message on our school grounds.

What a fabulous week!



As a School we have been shown much kindness over the past few months and it is important to always say thank you! So over the next few weeks we will do that!

To start, a huge thank you to the West Kent Freemasons who kindly donated some money to enable us to purchase computer equipment to support our new spelling app. They also helped us develop some Maths bags to support our Maths home learning.





ST BARNABAS' C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

EASTER ART COMPETITION

Decorate an egg, design an Easter bonnet, draw or paint a picture, bake some hot cross buns or even decorate some biscuits.

Take a picture and email it to ptfa@stbarnabas.kent.sch.uk by Monday 19th April.

WIN A PRIZE!









Stars of the week

Maya, Zion, Macie, Cansu, Luke J, Einoras, Nellie, Tia

Yoseph, Alfie S-C, Ava, Dolcie, Tristan, Megan R, Bobby and Sam



Sport stars:

Archie, Evie (Yr 1), Hayden, Rafi, Alana, Matt, Harry G, Thomas I, Lukas, Henry C, Leylani and Max

Keeping in contact



If you would like to contact your child's class teacher here are the class email addresses.

If it is an urgent matter please contact the School office.

Acorn: acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Willow: willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Beech: beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Maple: maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Chestnut: chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Lilac: lilac@st-st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk

Oak: oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk



Something to think about



True or False

All Shakespeare plays have five acts

St Barnabas Prayer

God our Father,

Through your power and inspired by the Holy Spirit, Saint Barnabas spread your word and encouraged others to follow Jesus our Lord. By your strength, and through his prayers, may our school always be a sign of Jesus' presence among us.

We ask this in the name of Jesus, who lives with you and the Holy Spirit now and for ever.

Amen

Have a wonderful weekend and well done for the amazing costumes today.

With best wishes Moira Duncombe

@StBarnabasSchoolTW